
Orientation Programme 2020 

The Orientation Programme 2020 for the newly admitted undergraduate students of B.Tech 
was organized on 22nd and 23rd of November 2020 through zoom online platform. Students and 
parents were formally welcomed and introduced to the culture of the Institute. 

The Orientation began with a brief inaugural ceremony consisting of Ganesh Vandana. The 
dignitaries present on the occasion were  

Sri Kishan Kumar Kejriwal, Chairman, MCKV Group. 
Prof. Parthasarathi Chakraborthy, CEO, MCKV Group,  
Mr. Subhasish Sarkar, Regional Lead – East, IT-ITeS Sector Skills Council NASSCOM,  
Mr. Indrajit Bhowmick with many years of business management and professional experience 
and  
Prof. Buddhadeb Chattopadhyay, Principal, MCKV Institute of Engineering. 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The students and the guardians were introduced to the institute and its various facilities like 
Labs, Library, Play Ground, Gymnasium, Cafeteria, etc. via a short virtual tour. 

This was followed by a welcome address by Sri Kishan Kumar Kejriwal, Chairman, MCKV 
Group. Prof. Parthasarathi Chakraborthy, CEO, MCKV Group, Mr. Subhasish Sarkar and Mr. 
Indrajit Bhowmick subsequently addressed the gathering.  

The newly admitted B.Tech students were given a warm welcome and encouraged to fully 
utilize this time and all available resources for a holistic development. The students were also 
briefed about the training programs for developing competencies required for the current job 
market. 

The first day ended with a vote of thanks by Prof. Buddhadeb Chattopadhyay, Principal, 
MCKV Institute of Engineering. 



In the second day of the Orientation Programme, all departmental Heads were introduced. 
Current job and research prospects pertaining to all branches of engineering were discussed 
with students to give them a sense of future prospects.  

 

 

The students were then introduced to Prof. Ranjib Biswas (Dean Academics), Prof. Debapriya 
De (Dean Research and Consultancy) and Prof. Arun Kr. Jalan (Dean Student Affairs). 

The Dean of Academics explained the need of MOOC courses for B.Tech Hons. Degree and 
MAR points. Dean Research and Consultancy emphasized the need for research in engineering 
disciplines. He also informed the students about the presence of an Innovative cell and various 
entrepreneurship programs offered by the institute. 

The Dean of Student Affairs spoke about the various social activities done by the students of 
the institute. He also informed about the various clubs and centers at the institute that strongly 
contribute to a comprehensive development of a student. 

Students were finally introduced to Mr. Sandeep Dutta, Head, Training and Placement Cell 
who spoke about the different training and placement facilities provided by the institute to the 
students. 

The session was brought to an end with a Vote of Thanks.   


